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Comments: Hello

I've read the article in the Durango Herald and want to express my opinion about this proposal.

I'm a local season pass holder.

I cannot understand why there would be any money/resources spent on adding a chairlift when the existing

chairlifts are in dyer need of upgrades? Anyone who has skied this season can see that there is a real need to

upgrade chairs 4 &amp; 6 to alleviate the long lines at chair 1. 

The advantage to upgrading 4 &amp; 6 is not only do they take lines away from chair 1 but once at the top of

either chair people can access the runs on the front and the backside. This would help distribute people on the

mountain. If Purgatory wants to accommodate beginners then chair 4 is the perfect solution. Although in its

current state it's hard to get on due to being an old two seater and it's extremely slow! Please consider upgrades

to the existing chair lifts instead of this expansion plan. Thank you Kim Richardson 


